
Come and Connect!   Tuesday 6th Feb from 8.30 am

A drop in session for parents and carers to speak with
Olivia our school nurse, Emma from Place to Be and Andy
Cox from Trafford Team Together who offer a range of
support for families. Mrs Howarth our SENDCo will also be
available as well as Mrs Mellor our Mental Health Lead.

Getting to Grips with Phonics    Wednesday 28th
February via Zoom 5pm - 5.45
An online meeting for parents with children in Nursery,
Reception and Year One full of information about our
phonics learning in school and how you can support at
home.

Anxiety and Resilience in Young Children     Wednesday
6th March     9-10am

Our link Education Psychologist Kiv Legate will be holding
a workshop in school for parents who wish to learn more
about anxiety and developing resilience in young children. 

World Book Day - Bedtime Read  7th March 4.30 - 5.15

Children and their families are welcome to come and
snuggle up with a book for our annual bedtime read.

Come and Connect EYFS and KS1 Thursday 21st March
3.30 - 4.30
Come and share a chat, coffee and a biscuit with other
parents and the staff from the EYFS and KS1. This is an
opportunity to meet other parents and to share thoughts
and ask questions about changing year groups, the
journey through school and generally come and connect
with others as we journey through Woodhouse together.
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Curriculum Evening           
                                   Wednesday 27th March  4.30-5.30

All of our subject leaders will be showcasing their subjects
and talking to you about the learning that your child has
been and will be doing as they travel through
Woodhouse. If you don’t know your PSHE from you PE
this is the meeting for you!   More info to follow

Zones of Regulation Recorded Zoom             Date TBC

A Zoom recording on Dojo to let you know all about
Zones of Regulation and how we support your child with
their emotions through using the zones so that you can
echo their use at home.                                    

Neurodiversity for all           Wednesday 1st May   9-10am
Jackie Tarpey from Trafford Special Educational Needs
Advisory Service will be holding a workshop sharing
information on how to support neurodiversity in children. She
will talk about using the zones of regulation to support at home
and be available afterwards for questions.                                       

Celebrating Diversity, Equity and Inclusion      June 2024
A meeting for parents to share our approach to diversity,
equity and inclusion at Woodhouse.
                                                               More info to follow

Aspire Week                                     Date TBC July 2024
A week of inspiration regarding future goals and
aspirations. As well as class learning and assemblies we
are hoping that as many members of our school
community will come in and share their professions and
hobbies with the children.

We look forward to welcoming you to work
together in partnership with school this year.


